To,
The Members,
St. Joseph's College Old Boys Association, 01-05-2023

Subject: Notification of Elections to the Governing Council of the OBA - Term 2022-24.

Dear Members,

I, Upender Taneja ICSE 1980, have been appointed as Election Officer by way of resolution passed in
the Governing Council meeting held on 9™ April 2023. | shall conduct elections to the posts of office
bearers for the next Governing Council for the term 2022-24.

The posts in the Governing Council are:

Post Number
President One
Vice President One
Treasurer One
Secretary One
Members Three

e The resolution passed in the G C Meeting has also decided to hold the AGM on 28" of May

2023.

¢ The election process shall be conducted online and the results declared at the AGM.

e Asthe election process is going to be held online - members are requested to get in touch
with the Secretariat for updating of their current, active email IDs.

e Members are encouraged to actively participate in the election process and take up the
responsibility of becoming the next office bearers

e Detailed communications in this regard from the Secretariat shall soon follow.

Yours Sincerely,
Upender Taneja

ICSE 1980



